[DATE]
Mr. _________________
______________________
______________________
Dear Mr. ________:


Thank you for contacting Mission First Legal Aid Office ("Mission First") about_______________. This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation today, during which I advised Mission First is unable to help because the matter is pending outside Mission First’s service area (Hinds, Madison and Rankin Counties).  

You asked Mission First to provide you with the name of a private attorney who may handle such matters. Attorney ____________________ may be able to help you. You may call Mr. ____________’s assistant at XXX-XXX-XXXX to schedule an appointment. Mission First will not contact this attorney on your behalf.  If you desire to pursue with this attorney the possibility of representing you concerning this matter, it will be necessary for you to contact this attorney directly.  You should do that immediately.   
In addition, Mission First does not recommend the services of this or any other attorney in matters which Mission First has determined it cannot take on the representation.  Accordingly, Mission First does not recommend the services of Mr. ____________ or any other lawyer related to your matter.  

Mission First has not established and does not intend to establish an attorney-client relationship with you concerning this matter. Whether you establish an attorney-client relationship with Mr. ____________ related to this matter (or any other matter) is solely between you and Mr. ____________.  If you do not establish an attorney-client relationship with Mr. ____________ related to this matter, and if it is your desire to continue to seek legal representation from another lawyer concerning your situation, you should do so immediately.  The time period for taking certain legal actions is prescribed by applicable statutes, rules, and other legal authorities, and your failure to comply with such requirements can have significant ramifications, including the loss of any rights you may have to pursue your matter.  
Again, thank you for contacting Mission First.  

Sincerely,

MISSION FIRST LEGAL AID OFFICE

By___________________________________________
 





      Patricia C. Gandy, Director, MB #99162
cc:  ____________, Esq.















